
 

 

Dear Customer, 

In keeping with the Biocidal Products Regulation (Regulation (EU) No 528/2012 of the 

European Parliament and of the Council of 22nd May 2012), we have decided to act 

consequently and modify the distribution of some of our products. 

The Regulation regards the placing on the market and the use of biocidal products which, 

thanks to the action of the active substances contained, are used to protect humans, animals, 

surfaces or objects against harmful organisms like parasites or bacteria. 

Biocidal products and the active substances contained or generated, must be approved and 

authorized before being introduced or used in EU Member States. 

We have checked our product catalogue and ascertained that three items that generate 

active chlorine from sodium chloride by electrolysis, fall under the scope of this Regulation: 

 

 

AX040 

AX210 

RF47010 

 

 

Therefore at the end of this year we will stop selling them and according to the Regulation 

timeline we will proceed as follows: 

 we will accept orders for involved products while stock lasts 

 our last day of shipment will be December 15th, 2022 

Click on the link below to read the Regulation: 

https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/?uri=CELEX%3A02012R0528-20210610 

 

 

Thank you for your attention, 

Kindest Regards, 

Eurotrol Team 

 

 

https://essity.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e8b0b88c1fe6acf671896c2cb&id=9168140d07&e=1d798b6cfb

